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USD #416 Safe Reopening Plan  
for 2023-2024 School Year 

 

HEALTH/SAFETY MEASURES 
 
Per CDC and KDHE guidance, USD 416 recognizes the importance of maintaining a 
layered approach to protecting students, staff, and the community.  For the 2023-
2024 school year, USD 416 will resume normal school operations and monitor 
recommendations from the Miami County Health Department. The district will 
follow state and federal mandates and protocols are subject to change based on 
recommendations from federal, state, and local health authorities. 
 
HYGIENE 
 
USD 416 will encourage effective handwashing and hygiene practices, good 
respiratory etiquette, and strong cleaning/disinfecting practices. 
 
MASKS 
 
Masks are optional in our buildings and on all USD 470 property. 
 
VACCINATIONS 
 
COVID vaccinations are NOT required for students or staff members. 
 
COVID-POSITIVE INDIVIDUALS 
 
Individuals with COVID-like symptoms should stay home from school until they 
feel better to return to the academic setting.   


